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Calendar 

Highlights  

October 2 – 
Thanksgiving sing 
along with Katie and 
Friends & Music with 
Anthony Sweet  
October 8 – 
Alzheimer’s Coffee 
Break Fundraiser 
October 9 – NOTL 

Palliative Care Info 

Session 

October 10 – 

Thanksgiving 

Banquets 

October 11- Music 

with Mendelt 

October 14- 

Thanksgiving Day  

October 28 – Sing 
Along with Mary and 
Margie  

 

 

Director of Clinical Services: 
Dawn Clyens! 

Hello Everyone, my name is Dawn 

Clyens and I am pleased to be the 

Director of Clinical Services here at 

Pleasant Manor. My role here is to 

oversee the care of all the 

residents and Activation 

Restoration clients.  I live in 

Niagara on the Lake with my 

husband and two sons. Fall is here, 

and with this change in season 

comes the time for flu 

vaccinations. If you have questions 

about the vaccination, please let 

me know.  Remember, one of the 

best ways to protect yourself from 

the spread of germs is to wash 

your hands. 

 

  

Hannelore Enss  

Volunteer Position: Tuck Shop Attendant  
Started Volunteering: 2004- 15 years!  
Favourite Part of Volunteering at Radiant Care Pleasant 
Manor: I enjoy getting the chance to talk, serve and sit 
with all the wonderful people who live here. My favourite 
memories are when tenants have their birthday parties 
in the Link, it is a fun time and I always enjoy helping.   
Fun Facts 
Born: In West Prussia and moved to Canada in 1957. I 
moved into Pleasant Manor in 2002.  
Past Work: Secretary at a Church  
Family: I was married to Arno. We have 2 children, 3 
grandchildren and 2 great grandchildren.  
Favourite Food: Any type of fruit!  
Hobbies: Knitting, quilting, crocheting, and reading.  
 

 

Volunteer Spotlight 
Staff Spotlight 

It is now October and fall is firmly taken root. Thanksgiving services 

and gatherings are in preparation and we are constantly reminded of 

our need for gratitude. And, of course, that is so important. Perhaps, 

as we see the trees change colour, and prepare for the winter, we too 

can find creative and beautiful ways to express our thanks to God for 

Jesus, His grace, His bountiful gifts, His body made up of believers 

from all over the world. Each member brings their own colour adding 

to the beautiful expression and fullness of what God’s people are. We 

are also reminded that this month we vote for a new government. May 

God direct our choices and set in place people who will administer 

truth and justice and grace which reflects God’s coming Kingdom.~ 

Michael Dyck-Chaplain  

 

Preachers Ponderings  

Alzheimer’s Coffee Break 
Join us on Tuesday October 8th in 
the CV Link to raise funds for the 
Alzheimer Society from 9:30-11. 
With your donation you will 
receive a McDonald’s coffee and 
baked goods!    
                              
 

It’s Voting Time! 

Voting takes place on October 

21st- Watch for Signs from 

Elections Canada for voting 

locations.  

. 

Thanksgiving Banquets 

Thanksgiving Banquets are on Thursday October 10th!  

Tenants 

12:00 pm- In the Aborview Dining Room. Cost is $9.00 per person. 

Sign up in the main office 

Heritage Place Residents 

5:15 pm- Residents may invite one guest, cost is $9.00 for guests. 

Sign up with Recreation Department. 

 


